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Dear Parents:

We are pleased to inform you that your sophomore has met the GPA requirements to be invited into the National Beta Club at Wando High School.  The National Beta Club began in 1934 and recognizes outstanding achievement, promotes character and social responsibility, fosters leadership skills, and encourages service involvement to school and community.  The motto of the club is “to lead by serving others.” 

Once inducted into the Wando Chapter of the National Beta Club, a student must meet four requirements; failure to fulfill all four results in removal from the club.  Inductees must:



1.  Maintain a 4.0 GPA



     The GPA is checked at the end of each semester.



2.  Complete 18 community service hours per semester, starting first semester junior year

 
     A community service form complete with events, volunteer hours, dates, 



     and signatures must be submitted to the sponsors.



3.  Attend all meetings, including the post-induction meeting on May 14th 
                               at 7:50 or 3:50 in the PAC. Once a student has missed three meetings, that are unexcused, 



     the student will be removed from the club.


4. Pay induction dues (These dues are sent to the National Beta Club headquarters and will

                               formally register them with the club. They will receive a membership ID number that will 

                               prove their membership on college admission and scholarship applications. More  

                               information is listed below.)
Because the National Beta Club stresses character, honesty, and leadership, it is expected that the student will remain in good standing with the administration of Wando High School; otherwise, the student can be removed from the club. Deadlines for dues and service hours are strict and expected to be adhered to.
If your Sophomore would like to be inducted into the Wando chapter of the National Beta Club, please read the following directions.

1. Initial dues are $25 and payable to “Wando High School.”
2. The dues and the enclosed forms should be returned to Ms. Ulbricht (E-210), Ms. Thatcher (D-204), or Ms. Taylor (D-203) by May 14th.  Late forms and checks will not be accepted.                                                                 
The Wando Beta Club inducts new members ONLY spring of their sophomore year.
An induction ceremony for new members is scheduled for May 1, 2019 in the Wando High School gym at 7 pm.  More information about the induction ceremony is included on the back of this letter.
All forms, including service hour forms and more copies of the enclosed forms, are located on the Wando Beta Club website: wandobetaclub.weebly.com 
Congratulations on your child’s achievement! 
Sincerely, Wando Beta Club Sponsors
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